[bookmark: _GoBack]Southwestern Hills Neighborhood Association
Board Meeting- February 20th, 2017 


Meeting was called to order at 6:00PM by President George Davis.  Board members present were George Davis, Heather Carman, Penny Harrison, Jon Shelness, Nick VanPatten and Steve Utterson.
Meeting minutes from January 16,, 2017 were approved as written.
The Treasurers Report submitted by Treasurer Heather Carman was approved as written.
Board members were invited to an open meeting, regarding City Services on Tuesday, Feb. 21 at the MSC Center from 5:30-7:30. The purpose of the meeting was to grade the delivery systems and customer service of City Services.
Board Members were invited to a SCRUB Day meeting at the Public Works office on Wed. 2/22. The purpose of the meeting was the concerns of volunteers regarding their importance and involvement at SCRUB Day.  Our sponsored SCRUB Day is 9/16/17, if we decide to continue involvement. George Davis, Steve Utterson and Jon Shelness will attend the meeting.
New Business discussion included street projects and traffic adjustments on Park Ave. and George Flagg.  We are very happy regarding the improvements are ready to move forward.
The meeting was adjourned at 7:03 PM.

Respectfully submitted by,

George Davis for Ginny Renda, Secretary 

 


